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MINUTES OF STAR COUNTRY SQUARES EXECUTIVE MEETING, JULY 
15, 2025 

Present:  President Joe Marcotte, Secretary Linda Potyok, 
Heather Leask Treasurer, Publicity Director Roxy Rollins, 
New Dancer Coordinator Dianne Richardson, New Dance 
Coordinator Will Cullen

Regrets: Vice President Trevor Stevens
    
A quorum was confirmed and the meeting was called to 
order at 6:18 p.m. 

Approval of Agenda
Motion:  
It was moved by Linda and seconded by Dianne that the 
agenda be approved.  
Carried 

Approval of the Minutes
Motion:
It was moved by Heather and seconded by Joe that the 
Minutes from the June 17, 2025 meeting be approved.  
Carried 

NEW BUSINESS

25th Anniversary Dance (September 6) Update on Planning

There will be a dance on Friday September 5th. Posters 
have been created and sent to BC Fed to distribute.  
Posters are also on Facebook and on our website.   

The hall is available to decorate on Thursday September 
4th.  Menu will be discussed at next meeting.  

Trevor has done a write up re history of our club and the 
upcoming event which will be advertised.
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Summer Dancing Feedback (Tuesdays)

Has been very successful with up to four squares.    

Planning for September Open House (Intake) 

Posters for open house have been created for September 
intake. Brochures will be available throughout the year 
and new dancers may attend on Tuesdays.  Distribution 
discussed.  

Branding Update

There are two badges for members to choose from.  There 
is a table runner with table cloth, a table cloth for the 
food table on party nights and our banner.   

Lumby Squares Report (In Camera)

Lumby Squares initiatives were discussed.

Other Square Dance Opportunities

Country Music Week square dance presentation in 
September.
Salmon Arm and Chase have sent list of their upcoming 
dances.

THE NEXT EXECUTIVE MEETING IS AUGUST 19, 2025 AT 6:00 
P.M. AT HALINA CENTER  

Motion to Adjourn
By Joe/Will                                    CARRIED

WITH NO OTHER BUSINESS OUR PRESIDENT ADJOURNED THE 
MEETING AT 7:05 P.M.


